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IT’S COUPON BOOK TIME AT 
NORWOOD ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

I want to welcome everyone to the 2019-2020 school 
year.  The boys and girls have had a great start to the 
school year as they get back in the routine.  We had a 
wonderful Meet and Greet that was sponsored by 
Wallace Memorial Baptist Church.  Everyone had a 
great time and we appreciate Wallace and their 
volunteers so much as they help to provide school 
supplies for the students in the community as well as 
provide fun activities for everyone to enjoy!     
We have the privilege of being a Title I school again 
this year. Our budget is approximately $406,000 with 
the money going mainly for personnel and programs 
that will support the learning that takes place in the 
classrooms.  
I also want to share our school goals that we are 
working on this year.  It is our aspiration to increase 
reading proficiency, increase math proficiency, and 
decrease chronic absenteeism. 
Thank you for allowing us the privilege of teaching 
your child each day.  By working together, it is my 
desire that we will see great academic growth and 
success this school year.    

Together We Can Achieve GrrreatNESs 

Contact Us At: 
Robyn Ellis-Principal 
robyn.ellis@knoxschools.o
rg 
 
Sara Harris-Asst. Principal 
sara.harris@knoxschools.
org 

It is once again time to begin selling 
coupons books in Knox County.  The 
books go on sale on Friday, September 
13th and will remain on sale through 
Monday, September 30th.  This year, I 
am asking that each child work toward 
selling three books. The cost is $10.00 
per book, with the school keeping $8.00 
per book.  The money will be used to 
help purchase an electronic sign which 
will replace our current sign.  There are 
daily prizes based on the number of 
books the children sell, but we are also 
adding some incentives that we think 
the children will really be excited about!  
For those children that sell three or 
more books, they will participate in a 
moon pie party.  We will also be giving 
away two tickets to Max Air 
Trampoline Park to the top seller, a 
make your own slime kit for second 
place, and an earth and moon kit to the 
third place seller.  We will also have a 
candy grab periodically during these 
two weeks as the students work hard to 
sell the coupon books.  Please do not 
let your child go anywhere alone to sell 
the books.  We want the children to 
always be safe as they work hard to sell 
coupon books for our school.  Thank 
you for helping to support Norwood!!! 
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Welcome New Staff Members 
       First Grade:      Vicki James 
       Fifth Grade:              Diana Noel-returning after 2 years 
       Librarian:      Kierstyn Parker 
                           Special Ed:      Kayla Osborne 
                           School Psychologist:   Tami Hall                        
       GT Coach:      Casey Lane 
       School Resource Officer:  Officer Anthony Bennett 
       Technician:      Matt Graves 
 
 
We want to welcome each of these new staff members!  We are excited to have them 
here at Norwood!!! 
 
 

Thank You to Our Partners 
We want to thank the following businesses for helping us get the school year off to a 
great start!!!  We appreciate all that these groups do for us during the school year!!! 

 
  
 
    Wallace Memorial Baptist Church           Well-Key Urgent Care 
     Dream Center                First Bank       
     Graham Foundation              Redemption Church  
 Faith Promise                                      Norwood United Methodist                       
    NKBPA                                                                                     Church 
         
 
 

 
     

 


